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         Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

Re: School Choir - ‘Young Voices 2023’  

This is very exciting news: Our school has taken the decision to sign up for a wonderful 

performance opportunity for our students. Your child has been selected to sing at Young 

Voices on Friday 20th January 2023.   

Please can you sign into your Arbor account to give consent if you are happy for your child 

to take part in this wonderful event by 13th January 2023. As part of the process, we need the 

students to have access to the material from home in order to practice away from scheduled 

rehearsals at school. Please log onto the Young Voices website at www.youngvoices.co.uk 

and click on Classmate. Then click on Student and type in the code which has been given to 

your child before the Christmas holidays.   

We will leave school at 12:30/45 and travel by bus to the O2 arena for 13:30 registration. The 

choir will be accompanied by Mr Charleson and 2 other teachers. The performance will take 

place at 6pm and finish by 9pm. Children must be collected by an adult at 9:30pm by the 

Tesco Express on the arena site. A packed lunch will be provided by the school and if anyone 

wishes to provide their child with their own, you are very welcome to do so.  

Opportunities are designed to educate, inspire, build confidence and develop skills in 

teamwork and leadership, all whilst championing inclusivity and understanding. The choir will 

be representing the school at other different internal events, such as our arts fair as well as 

external events throughout the year. These will provide further opportunities for your child to 

take pride in their work and showcase their talent.   

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Luke Charleson  

 

Music Specialist  

Woodhill Primary School  

Greenwich Hub 

 


